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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC
REQUESTING INCLUSION OF AN ITEM ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS 
OF THE NEXT MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC

TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

1715 22nd Street, NW, Washington, D.C. 20008-1931

Tel. (202) 332-9142  Fax (202) 232-5038   republicadominicana@oas.org
MP-RD-OEA

0953-09

Washington, D.C., December 11, 2009

Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency, in your capacity as Chair of the Permanent Council, to request your kind assistance in including on the agenda of the next regular meeting, scheduled for December 16, 2009, the report of the Second Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas, held in the city of Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic, this past November 4 and 5.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Virgilio Alcántara


Ambassador, Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Ambassador Luis Alfonso Hoyos Aristizabal

Permanent Representative of Colombia

Chair of the Permanent Council
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